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Question 1 of 10

Jackhammers must be inspected daily prior
to use.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False

Question 2 of 10

PPE for using a jackhammer includes
wearing approved eye protection, sturdy
pants, steel toed safety footwear, gloves,
and hearing protection.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False

Question 3 of 10

You should place the compressor as close
as possible from the work area where the
jackhammer is used.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False

Question 4 of 10

Always operate the jackhammer at a slight
angle with it leaning back towards you.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False



Question 5 of 10

Always use the proper weight of the
jackhammer for the job. Use a lighter
jackhammer for the job as much as
possible.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False

Question 6 of 10

Always lift the jackhammer properly by
using your legs. Keep a strong position
when operating and keep your feet and legs
free of the jackhammer.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False

Question 7 of 10

The air supply may remain connected when
changing jackhammer tool points.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False

Question 8 of 10

Remove from service defective or
malfunctioning jackhammers until they are
properly repaired.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False

Question 9 of 10

Using a jackhammer requires an integrated
water delivery system that supplies a
continuous stream or spray of water to the
point of impact.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False

Question 10 of 10

Only trained operators should use
jackhammers.

Correct answer: ()

Selected answer: ()

) True

) False


